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Adventure Time

Preschool

Thank you for your interest in Adventure Time Preschool! Adventure Time
is a ministry of Shawnee Church of the Nazarene. We opened our doors in
1973 with the purpose of sharing the love of God with young children and
their families, while helping to prepare the children for their next step in
their educational journey. Our teachers love what they do and consider it a
privilege to serve the children and families who are a part of our program.

We will begin enrollment for our 2022 -2023 School Year on February 1st,
2022. If you're considering enrolling at Adventure Time, | would encourage
you to schedule a visit with us for you and your child to take a tour of our
school.

Once you have decided to enroll your child at Adventure Time Preschool,
the next step that you will need to take is to turn in a completed Enrollment
Form along with the Enroliment/Activity Fee. Your child’s spot will be
secured once these items are received.

To schedule a tour, or if you have any questions at all about our school or
the enrollment process, please feel free to contact me.

Errin Shultz
Director

atps@shawneenaz.orq
913-631-5577
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